MICHIGAN 4-H FOUNDATION

April 18, 2016

Mr. David Kugler 2800 Scenic Meadows Dr. Ortonville, MI 48462

Dear Mr. Kugler:

We are so pleased to receive your gift of \$500.00 to help make the match to grow the Lapeer 4-H Endowment Fund! We will notify Deanna Minnock of this gift made in her honor.

For almost 115 years, 4-H has been providing opportunities for community volunteers and the young people they serve to make a positive impact on your county as partners in positive youth learning and development.

We hear often from youth, their parents and 4-H volunteers about how their lives have been transformed as a result of their 4-H experience.

Your investment in the county 4-H endowment fund will help ensure that young people in communities throughout the county will continue to benefit from the many opportunities 4-H provides for youth to test their talents, build those skills and use them to succeed.

Because helping to ensure 4-H work continues in your communities is a Michigan 4-H Foundation priority, we will double your support with a matching gift to also grow the Lapeer 4-H Endowment Fund.

Thank you for saying yes to young people involved in 4-H today and for the next 115 generations of 4-H'ers!

Sincerely,

Cheryl D. Howell
Executive Director

P.S. Please retain this letter as record of your charitable gift. The full amount of your contribution is considered a charitable donation. You have received no goods or services of substantial value in conjunction with this contribution to the Michigan 4-H Foundation. Tax advantages of charitable gifts are subject to limitations.